BJ Harrington Chief Constable



Chief Constable's Office Essex Police Headquarters, PO Box 2, Springfield, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6DA

Telephone 01245 452814

Email: chief.constable@essex.pnn.police.uk

Di Gilson-Butler Epping Forest District Council Community Services 25 Hemnall Street Epping Essex CM16 4LU

29th July 2019

Dear DI

Thank you for your invitation to be part of the launch of the 'We R Safe' project being run by Epping Forest Youth Council and thank you to Youth Councillor Barnaby Hodgkinson who accompanied me for the event.

This is a fantastic project and the event was enjoyable and really inspiring. The series of films are a great example of young people working to keep themselves and others safe and secure and sends a positive message to the community.

Essex Police will continue to support this project going forward.

Yours Sincerely,

Ce 122

BJ Harrington Chief Constable